

Department of Employee Relations

October 12, 2005

Tom Barrett Mayor

Maria Monteagudo

Director

David Heard Fire and Police Commission Executive Director

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Director

David Kwiatkowski Labor Negotiator

James Owczarski, Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office Room 205, City Hall City of Milwaukee

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

The City of Milwaukee negotiating team and certain Unions have executed a Memorandum of Understanding relative wage rates for certain employees who are required to have a Commercial Driver's License (CDL) and who temporarily lose their CDL driving privileges. In order to implement this Memorandum, the Salary Ordinance needs to be amended. Please open a file. Further information will be forthcoming.

Sincerely,

Elisabeth F. Schraith City Labor Officer

Elisabeth FAchraich

EFS
Open title fileCDLsoa
Labr/dc48